
Congratulatory Message from 

President Dr. Ho-Hwan Chun, Pusan National University

I would like to express my warmest congratulations for the 70th

anniversary of Saitama University. I sincerely hope you have a

memorable 70th celebration ceremony. I believe you will have a

continuous academic development and achievement. I do look

forward to maintaining a close cooperation with you.
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